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To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to recommend the services of JustinAnimation. I personally worked with JustinAnimation
to create a mascot and informative video to represent TIAA. I was thoroughly satisfied with the
professionalism, enthusiasm and creativity put forth by Justin.

JustinAnimatin was able to fill many different roles for this project such as 3D animation, voice
recording and even act as our mascot at trade shows. The multiple expertise JustinAnimation offered to

our project really made it an excellent job.

I am happy to recommend the services of JustinAnimation. If you have any questions, feel free to

contact me. a) M
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urray Wedhorn
TIAA Southern Chapter President
mwedhorn@crossroadsci.com



